
SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 17, 2022, at the Village Office at 4:12 PM. 

Present: Mayor Scholl, Trustees Akin, Bennett, and Jarvis, Tr. Mullady excused. Kelli Bingel, Deputy 

Clerk 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the 2022-2023 budgets. Discussion was held on the public 

works department and what might happen if the Supervisor does not return. The board agreed to discuss 

the position with Larry Carrow to see if he would want to run both departments in the future. The board 

reviewed the public works budget. The board agreed that Flagg Street would have to be paved after the 

water project is completed. It was agreed that they would wait one more year on paving Manley Street to 

see if the water problem has been taken care of. The board also discussed some of the laborer projects for 

this year: Gym floor, sidewalk jobs on Cook and Smith Streets.  

 

Tr. Bennett made the motion, seconded by Tr. Akin to adjourn to executive session at 4:32 PM to discuss 

the employment history of a particular person all were in favor motion carried. Tr. Bennett made the 

motion, seconded by tr. Akin to adjourn at 4:46 PM all were in favor motion carried. It was agreed that 

the parking Enforcement Officer position will be changed to a 15 hour per week job and the Account 

Clerk Typist will be 40 hours per week. 

 

The board agreed to set another budget meeting on March 23 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Tr. Akin made the motion, seconded by Tr. Bennett to adjourn at 5:00 PM all were in favor motion carried.  

 


